
Meijer Community

Meijer is committed to providing fresh and healthy food to our communities and are pleased to partner with
the Boys & Girls Club of Kenosha  to reopen “Kids in the Kitchen,” a youth culinary program that
teaches children how to prepare and cook healthy meals and snacks.

Meijer helped re-establish the program and recently presented the Boys & Girls Club of Kenosha with a
$25,000 donation to help cover staffing, food and kitchen supply costs.

We feel it is fundamental to ensure all children have access to fresh, affordable food and are pleased to
help teach the next generation about healthy eating and living and put kids back in the kitchen.

To learn more about “Kids in the Kitchen,” click here.

https://meijercommunity.com/2015-08-26-Meijer-Helps-Put-Kids-Back-in-the-Kitchen
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